Debra Thompson
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From: Sue Flint <sueflint72@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, December 3, 2021 2:23 PM
To: Assembly
Subject: Indoor mask mandate

Please continue the mask mandate for at least another month. We have been experiencing the pandemic
of the unvaccinated and with the holiday season upon us it's likely to continue. So many unvaccinated who
have had Covid think they are protected now but the news today announced that the protection doesn't

last for long and they are getting reinfected.

Also with the hours of service at the Post Office so limited it's not unusual to wait for an hour inside
with 40 or 50 people. The mask is the least we can do to care for each other.

Thank you and thanks for serving on the assembly.

Susan Flint



